Special Meeting
South Orange-Maplewood
Board of Education
May 1, 2017

A Special Meeting of the Board of Education of South Orange-Maplewood was

held in the 3*® Floor Conference Room of the Administration Building, 525
Academy Street, Maplewood, NJ 07040, on May 1, 2017.

Board President Elizabeth Baker called the meeting to order at 7:54 p.m.
Adequate written notice of this meeting of the South Orange-Maplewood Board
of Education was sent to the Township and Village Clerks, the Libraries, The

Star Ledger, the News Record and all schools.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ROLL CALL: Present: Ms. Adamson, Ms. Baker, Ms. Maini, Mr. Sabin,
Ms. Smith

Absent: Ms. Jones, Mrs. Lawson-Muhammad, Ms. Pai,
Mrs. Wright

5 VOTING MEMBERS PRESENTS

HEARING OF INDIVIDUALS AND DELEGATIONS - None

MOTION made by Ms. Adamson, seconded by Mr. Sabin, to adjourn to Executive
Session to discuss Superintendent’s Contract.

Motion unanimously approved at 7:55 p.m.

Paul Roth, Board Secretary



